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Welcome to summer and to this month's edition of our Classified Senate
Newsletter. 
We hope you had a great school year and are getting ready for our
upcoming 2022-2023 year. While we may not have a lot going on this month,
as far as events, we know classified staff remain busy and committed to our
students. Summer school is now in session and our students still need our
help but I hope you take some time to read our newsletter and see some of
the great things that happened this past month.

COMMENCEMENT
This year, commencement was on Thursday, May 19, 2022. As always, classified
played an important role in ensuring graduation ran smoothly. It was great to
see so many classified professionals participate. 



Marcos Rodriguez won Condor of
the Month for the month of April. The career center had a very successful Job Fair.

Acting President, 
Dr. Cobian, held a Classified

Appreciation event to thank all
classified for our hard work. 

Classified Senate will be hosting our annual
retreat at the Tower Club. This event is RSVP

only so we hope you were able to sign-up.
We hope to see many of you there.

Shout-out to Paris Trujillo. She has gone above and beyond, not
just for Oxnard College, but for the district. She has, once again,

taken the lead role in the implementation of another CourseLeaf
product, our new online catalog, CAT. She has assured the group

stay on track and makes sure we meet our deadlines. Dan
Watkins, VC, Information Technology and Eric McDonald, Senior
Programmer Analyst go to Paris to help work through problems

with CourseLeaf products. Paris has taken on a leadership role as
OC's Curriculum Specialist, by streamlining processes, creating
instructional videos and courses in Canvas for our Curriculum
members, and tackling any project she is given with 110% of

herself. Oxnard College and the districts is very fortunate to have
such an exemplary employee.



This month, several of our Classified
Professionals attended the Classified

Leadership Institute where they attended
several workshops and were able to

network with not only other colleges, but
other classified professionals from

Moorpark College and the District office.

We are proud to announce that
we won this year's Spirit Twig,

which Sergio named Twiggy
Azalea. The 4CS Spirit Twig  is

awarded to one college each year
to honor the big efforts of such
college. It was first presented in

2017. The wood of the twig is
from Sacramento City College

Main Campus and it is painted in
the style of Australian aboriginal
art. The winning college is able to

add to the Twig, to change the
look over time. We could not be
more excited to be this year's

recipient of the Spirit Twig.


